[bookmark: _GoBack]This information collection renewal was coordinated with the FAA’s Chief Privacy Officer. The Chief Privacy Officer determined that because there is no collection instrument (form) associated with this information collection, there is no Privacy Impact Assessment or Privacy Act Statement required.
